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Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2009 8:38 AM
To: 'bryan@mccormacklawfirm.com'
Subject: RE: 5925 Ocean View Drive, Oakland

Categories: Mail_Cases

Hi Bryan,  I anticipate listing your case within the next 2 weeks & the caseworker will contact you then.  Donna 
 
Donna L. Drogos, PE 
LOP Program Manager 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
 
510-567-6721 
donna.drogos@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the website below 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm 
  
  
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material 
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by 
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any 
attachments thereto. 
 
 

From: bryan@mccormacklawfirm.com [mailto:bryan@mccormacklawfirm.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2009 11:50 AM 
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health 
Subject: 5925 Ocean View Drive, Oakland 
 
Hi Donna.  We have moved out of the property so my address has changed.  My new address is 2556 22nd 
Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94116.  Please forward any mail to this address and let me know if you have sent 
anything to the Ocean View address.  
  
If this case has been assigned to a case worker, please give me their name and contact information.  Thanks. 
 
Bryan McCormack 
McCormack Law Firm 
120 Montgomery Street, Suite 1600, 
San Francisco, CA 94104 
(415) 440-6662 
 
--- On Tue, 5/5/09, bryan@mccormacklawfirm.com <bryan@mccormacklawfirm.com> wrote: 

From: bryan@mccormacklawfirm.com <bryan@mccormacklawfirm.com> 
Subject: 5925 Ocean View Drive, Oakland 
To: donna.drogos@acgov.org 
Date: Tuesday, May 5, 2009, 12:00 PM 
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Hi Donna.  Thanks for speaking with me today.   My contact information is as follows:   
  
Bryan McCormack, 5925 Ocean View Drive, Oakland, CA 94618.  Phone:  415-235-1245. 
  
As I mentioned to you on the phone, we are in the process of selling our house and the tank was discovered 
during the inspection process.  We are set to close on May 12th, but the buyers will likely not close if there is an 
outstanding issue with contamination.  The tank was removed and the contamination was excavated until they 
hit rock.  A second sample was taken which showed a small amount of contamination remaining.  I know you 
are very busy but I would really appreciate it if you can do whatever possible to make this case a priority due to 
the pending sale.  I will call Keith at the City of Oakland to make sure he sent the file to you.  Please call or e-
mail me once you have reviewed the file.  Thanks. 
 
Bryan McCormack 
McCormack Law Firm 
120 Montgomery Street, Suite 1600, 
San Francisco, CA 94104 
(415) 440-6662 

 

 


